
Minutes PS Superannuants General Meeting held 
following the Special Meeting 1.13pm on 29 July 2024 

In the Mead Hall, Flinders Street Baptist Church, 65 Flinders Street Adelaide. 

ATTENDANCE: 61 members. 

1. The President Michael Evans thanked all for attending the Special Meeting 
earlier. 

2. He informed the meeting that a meeting with the new CEO of Super SA Dini 
Soulio was to have been held, however, due to a mix-up the meeting did not 
occur. Arrangements for the President and Secretary together with Ray Hickman 
are being made. 

3. The Membership Officer is seeking help in finding the gaps in information of 
members. 

4. It has been agreed to have deceased Life Members spouses to continue as life 
members. 

5. Members were encouraged to consider becoming members of the Committee 
and could do so by ZOOM without personally attending.  

6. Guest Speaker was introduced by Ian Beckingham. 

Ann Ruston, Shadow Minister for Health and Aged Care addressed the meeting. 

She said that there was a changing environment in aged care. People now expected 
improved quality. The big question is “are we going to afford it”? Supporting aging in 
place is an aim. It is difficult to work out the needs of people and the financial 
calculations when deciding. Currently there is a shortfall of 68,000 in packages. The 
task is great, and much discussion is needed. The speaker accepted questions. 

CLOSURE. The meeting closed at 2.07 pm.  

NEXT MEETING will be held on 24 August 2024 and members were asked to check the 
notice for information. 


